
April 12, 2024 

 

 

Dear Serenoa Community Residents,  

 

Effective immediately, Elliott Merrill has requested that all ARC requests be submitted either by 

email or in person as follows: 

 

• Email to naomil@elliottmerrill.com 

 

• In person to Elliott Merrill at 835 20th Place, Vero Beach, Florida 32960 

 

Thank you.  

Regards, 

Ken Fensin, Gerry Smilen, Janice Seus-Shepard, Lani Becker, Ed Lenski  

Serenoa Board of Directors 

 

We should all be on the same side – the positive side of living in Serenoa !!!   
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